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Comments: | am concerned about KORE exploratory drilling for gold. The impact on our environment (24/7 lights
&amp; noise, water impact, air quality, interference with migratory patterns, etc.) is detrimental to residents,
second homeowners and our tourist industry. Even though KORE indicates it will mitigate damage upon leaving,
this takes years. The worst scenario, in my option, is finding sufficient gold to sell the claims to a full blown
mining operation. Not good for the Eastern Sierra. Thank you for considering my concerns.



